
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 4th March 

Dear Parents/Carers/Governors, 

We will soon be celebrating British Science Week at Archibald (11th - 15th March). Pupils will carry out 

a range of hands on and fun activities to help build an even greater passion for science. To further 

enhance learning, we would like to invite any parents/carers/governors with a STEM background 

(science, technology, engineering, maths) to come in and share their expertise with our pupils!  

In the past we have had dentists, civil engineers, chemical engineers, science teachers, vets, doctors 

and many more work with a class. Visitors have provided PowerPoints presentations to explain what 

their job entails or brought in objects and clothing for children to look at and try on. Other visitors 

have led hands on activities for children and even brought a colleague with them. Any volunteers 

would be greatly appreciated as our pupils always benefit hugely from these visits and are fascinated 

by what they learn.  

We would welcome volunteers at any time during the academic year as well as British Science Week 

itself. If you are interested in working with us then please contact your child’s class teacher to 

discuss this further. Any parent, carer or governor who has worked with us previously is more than 

welcome to do so again! 

 Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Morrow 

 


